
April PTO meeting 

In attendance: Jim Jeske, Tricia Zinke, Christy Gensburg, Leesa Jones, Beth Ulvestad 

Previous meeting minutes presented. Tricia motions to accept, Leesa 2nd 

Leesa presented financials. Leesa will track down unknown (forgotten) check. Tricia motions to accept, 
Beth 2nd. 

Jeske: 

 5th Grade end of year party. Will check with teachers on date and activity options 

 PTO will supply popsicles for Piolympics. Tricia will get 300. Tricia motions to accept, Leesa 2nd 

 Amanda Smith was crowned Food Service Employee of the Year! 

 Retiring: Cecilia Ziegler and Vicky Pomonis. Party held in their honor on May 21st from 3 to 5. 
PTO will give gift equaling $50/each.  

 End of year title funds will roll over because of covid and will extend an extra year.  

  Will plan to share more of title plans with PTO 

  Title will sponsor parent involved activities each month the next school year. Teachers 
will be responsible. PTO will also be in charge of an activity. 

 Plans to create all-encompassing calendar with meetings, activities, etc. 

 PTO will plan to sponsor an event at the open house in August. 

Jugs for Penny wars can be stored in school and will be purchased this week. Penny wars will be held 
April 26th through May 7th. Deb will send out an email to parents. 

Teacher Appreciation week: $50 stipends for teachers and donuts and muffins for all employees on May 
4th. Leesa will be in charge of checks and Tricia will pick up food.  

PTO will plan to pay off book fines for the year. Beth will get numbers to PTO.  

Next meeting May 11th.  


